
ROAD CLOSING ADVISORY 

 

PennDot and PALO Construction have announced the Newry Bridge, 
located just north of Leighty’s Farm Market on Dunnings Highway will 
be CLOSED at 7:00PM beginning Sunday, July 15, 2018 while a new 
bridge is constructed at that location.  

Construction on the new bridge is expected to take about two weeks. 

Thru traffic using SR 3013 Dunnings Highway will be detoured 
approximately 8.1 miles as a result. The detour route will be clearly 
signed closer to the closing date. 

Work on this project includes the replacement of the existing structure 
with a single span composite steel I-Beam bridge. Drainage and 
guiderail upgrades will also take place, along with minor roadway 
approach work. There will also be some sidewalk installation along the 
west side of the bridge towards Newry as well as curb and curb gutter 
installed on the Leighty’s side of the roadway.    

Access to homes and businesses via SR 3013 from the Leamersville 
intersection to the Newry Bridge will remain open.   

The Blair Township Police Department urges motorists using SR 3013 to 
follow the detoured route, plan ahead and allow extra travel time for 
possible delays, slow down and obey the posted speed limits and all 
traffic laws, be patient and above all; be nice to your fellow motorists.    


